
We are thrilled to recognize Miss Emily as our Employee
of the Month! Miss Emily works in the toddler room at

our Boulevard location, and her dedication and passion
for the children truly shine every day. Miss Emily

connects with the kids so well, making each of them feel
valued and loved. Her warm and nurturing nature

creates a positive atmosphere in the classroom. She has
brought trust and joy among the toddlers. It's clear that

they adore her, and their happiness shows us how
valuable she is! Miss Emily goes above and beyond,

always ready to step in whenever needed, whether it’s
helping her coworkers or handling unexpected

situations. Her teamwork and positive attitude makes her
loved by everyone at Bunny Bunch! Miss Emily always
makes sure that the classroom is clean and tidy when

she leaves for the day. Whoever goes in there after her is
thankful for all the effort she puts in before hand! Thank
you, Miss Emily, for everything you do and for how much

you love the children at Bunny Bunch. You are truly
deserving of this recognition, and we appreciate

everything you do! Congratulations, we love you!!!

This month we would like to wish Mason a
very happy 2nd birthday, Sammy & Connor a
very happy 3rd birthday, and Ryan O., Calvin

& Elliotte a very happy 4th Birthday!! We
would also like to wish Miss Angela & Miss Liz
a very happy birthday this month!! We hope

you all have a wonderful day!
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We want to thank all of the parents
who participated in our annual Trunk
or Treat Event! The children had so
much fun and we really appreciate all
of the effort given to it!
The center will be participating in our
annual food drive from November 1st-
November 22nd. Items can be placed
in the turkey box by the front door.
Thank you in advance for your
contributions!
Bills Days will be Friday, November 1st,
8th, and 15th, as well as Wednesday,
November 27th!
There will be no UPK on Monday,
November 11th for Veterans Day and
no UPK Wednesday, November 27th. 
Friday, November 22nd is Bunny
Bunch Spirit Day! Wear green!

1.

The children will be having a
“Thanksgiving feast” for lunch on
Monday, November 25th along with
our Turkey Trot!

2.

Tuesday, November 26th  is pajama
day! 
The center will be closed Thursday,
November 28th & Friday, November
29th. We hope everyone has a safe,
happy, and healthy Thanksgiving!

Happy Birthday!



Bills/Sabres Days are November 1st,
8th, 15th, and 27th!
Wear green/yellow on Friday
November 22nd for Bunny Bunch Spirit
Day!
The children will be having a
Thanksgiving Feast for lunch on
Monday, November 25th!
Tuesday, November 26th is Pajama
Day!
The center will be closed on November
28th & 29th for Thanksgiving. We hope
everyone has a wonderful holiday!

Each year, Bunny Bunch
participates in a canned food
drive. We will be collecting
non-perishable food items
from November 1st-November
22nd. We appreciate all
donations. Thank you!!

INFANT ROOM NEWS

Happy November! This month, our Infant
Room is all about “Fun in Fall!” We’re
excited to dive into a variety of autumn-
themed activities as we prepare for
Thanksgiving and celebrate the beauty of
the season. Our little ones will be busy
with lots of fun crafts and activities,
including bingo dabbing cute squirrel
pictures, adorable handprint turkeys
which are such a fun keepsake, and
festive Thanksgiving hats these little
cuties can wear for the upcoming holiday!
They will also be using feathers for
painting which will allow the babies to
explore different textures while creating
their own masterpieces! Along with lots of
singing and dancing, the babies will
gather for story time featuring delightful
fall-themed books such as Who Loves The
Fall? and Fall is for Friends. The babies are
sure to have a wonderful month will all of
these fun fall activities!

NOVEMBER

Annual Food Drive
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Important Dates

Star of the Month

Congratulations to our 
Infant Star of the Month,

Remi!



INFANT
STAR OF THE MONTH

We are so excited to celebrate adorable and sweet Remi as our Infant Star of the Month
for November! Remi brings so much joy and sweetness to our infant room, and we can’t

help but smile every time she’s around. With her big, beautiful eyes and a smile that could
melt anyone’s heart, she truly is a little doll! Not only is she adorable, she’s also incredibly

smart! During Circle Time, she loves to count with her teachers and is excellent at
matching shapes with our shape sorter toy. Her independence shines through during
craft time where she loves to paint, and during meals, where she confidently feeds

herself. Playtime is always a blast with Remi! She has a special love for the baby dolls,
showing her nurturing side as she takes care of them. Her other favorite toy is the piggy
bank, where she loves to put in the big toy coins. Watching her play and explore is a joy,
she’s so curious and smart! She always has eveyrone laughing too. We also  can’t forget
how much she loves to play with all of her friends! You can always find them giggling and

smiling and having the best time together. We couldn’t be more proud of this little
sweetheart and can’t wait to see all the amazing things she will continue to do!

Way to go, Remi! Keep shining bright! We love you!!!



Bills/Sabres Days are November 1st,
8th, 15th, and 27th!
Wear green/yellow on Friday
November 22nd for Bunny Bunch Spirit
Day!
The children will be having a
Thanksgiving Feast for lunch on
Monday, November 25th!
Tuesday, November 26th is Pajama
Day!
The center will be closed on November
28th & 29th for Thanksgiving. We hope
everyone has a wonderful holiday!

Each year, Bunny Bunch
participates in a canned food
drive. We will be collecting
non-perishable food items
from November 1st-November
22nd. We appreciate all
donations. Thank you!!

TODDLER ROOM NEWS

This November, our Toddler Room is embracing
the theme of Fall Harvest! We’re excited to
explore the beauty of the season through our
weekly themes which will be filled with engaging
stories, creative crafts, and festive preparations
as we gear up for Thanksgiving! Throughout the
month, the children will dive into fun activities
like making footprint turkeys, creating fun
Thanksgiving headbands, and whipping up
delicious pumpkin pies as part of our craft
projects. We’ll also be crafting special placemats
for our upcoming “Thanksgiving Feast,” where
the kids can showcase their creativity! In
addition to our crafts, we’ll read a variety of
exciting stories that highlight the themes of fall
and gratitude. We’ll take time to reflect on what
we’re thankful for, fostering a sense of
appreciation in our little ones. We are so grateful
for all the wonderful kiddos in our Toddler Room,
and we’re sure this month will be filled with
laughter, learning, and lots of fun! Let’s make this
a memorable November together!
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Congratulations to our 
Toddler Star of the Month,

Benson!

HAPPY BIRTHDAY TO MASON

WHO TURNS 2 THIS MONTH!! :)



TODDLER
STAR OF THE MONTH

We are thrilled to recognize Benson as our Star of the Month in the Toddler Room!
Benson is such a handsome, fun-loving, and friendly boy who brings joy to our

classroom every day. His infectious smile and cheerful demeanor light up the room,
and he’s friends with everyone around him. Benson has a big heart and loves to help

others, always showing that he cares. He has a wonderful sense of humor, making
everyone laugh with his funny antics. His personable nature makes him a delight to

be around, and he truly gets along with everyone. It is no surprise that all of his
teachers and friends adore him, he is always kind, happy, and having so much fun.

He also gives the best hugs! Benson loves to learn and is always eager to participate
during Circle Time, showcasing just how smart he is! He enjoys playing with toy cars
with his friends and he loves to engage in pretend play in the kitchen center, showing

off his creativity and imagination. Whether we’re making crafts or exploring new
activities, Benson is always up for the fun, bringing his cute and sweet spirit to

everything we do. We are so proud of you, Benson!
Keep shining bright! We love you!!!



Bills/Sabres Days are November 1st,
8th, 15th, and 27th!
Wear green/yellow on Friday
November 22nd for Bunny Bunch Spirit
Day!
The children will be having a
Thanksgiving Feast for lunch on
Monday, November 25th!
Tuesday, November 26th is Pajama
Day!
The center will be closed on November
28th & 29th for Thanksgiving. We hope
everyone has a wonderful holiday!

Each year, Bunny Bunch
participates in a canned food
drive. We will be collecting
non-perishable food items
from November 1st-November
22nd. We appreciate all
donations. Thank you!!

PRE-K 3 NEWS

November is here, and in the Pre-K 3 Room,
we’re diving into our exciting theme of Fall
Harvest! Each week will bring a new focus:
Leaves, Pilgrims & Indians, Turkey Time, and
Happy Thanksgiving. Our little learners will
engage in a variety of fun crafts and activities
as we prepare for Thanksgiving! We’ll be
creating a colorful corn craft using legos and
paint, making festive Thanksgiving hats, and
exploring painting with forks to create our very
own turkeys. The kids will also enjoy crafting
turkey handprints and delicious-looking
pumpkin pies! In addition to our creative
projects, we’ll fill our days with singing,
dancing, and reading delightful stories that
celebrate the season. This month promises to
be packed with engaging learning
experiences and lots of fun! We can’t wait to
see all the creativity and joy that November
brings in our Pre-K 3 Room!

NOVEMBER

Annual Food Drive

Monthly Theme

Important Dates

Star of the Month

Congratulations to our 
Pre-K 3 Star of the Month,

Audrey!

HAPPY BIRTHDAY TO CONNOR & SAMMY

WHO TURN 3 THIS MONTH!! :)



PRE-K 3
STAR OF THE MONTH

We are excited to celebrate Audrey as our Star of the Month in Pre-K 3!
At just three years old, she is an absolute delight; adorable, loving, beautiful, and

always wearing a sweet smile that brightens our classroom. Audrey is incredibly kind
and caring, always willing to lend a helping hand to her friends and teachers. She gets
along with everyone, making friends easily and helping make our classroom a fun and
happy place to be. Audrey is a very bright and hard working young lady. Her love for

learning shines through as she confidently recognizes her alphabet, shapes, colors, and
numbers. She is always eager to learn new things and gets so excited for centers. She

particularly enjoys tracing, all the learning centers, and of course coloring, often
bringing her creativity to life with vibrant colors. Audrey is also our little performer,
always singing and dancing and having the best time. She takes pride in helping to

clean up and enjoys sharing and taking turns during playtime, showcasing her
wonderful social skills and her kind heart. We are so proud of the fantastic job Audrey

is doing! Her enthusiasm for learning and her caring nature make her a cherished
member of our Pre-K 3 family. Keep shining, Audrey! We love you!!!



There is no UPK on Monday, November 11th
for Veteran’s Day.
Bills/Sabres Days are November 1st, 8th,
15th, and 27th!
Wear green/yellow on Friday November
22nd for Bunny Bunch Spirit Day!
The children will be having a Thanksgiving
Feast for lunch on Monday, November 25th!
Tuesday, November 26th is Pajama Day
and a half day for UPK.
There is no UPK on Wednesday. November
27th for Thanksgiving break.
The center will be closed on November 28th
& 29th for Thanksgiving. We hope everyone
has a wonderful holiday!

Each year, Bunny Bunch
participates in a canned food
drive. We will be collecting
non-perishable food items
from November 1st-November
22nd. We appreciate all
donations. Thank you!!

PRE-K 4 NEWS

November is here, and in our UPK class, we’re
excited to explore the theme of Fall Harvest!
This month, we’ll dive into engaging weekly
themes: Feelings & Emotions, Space, and, as
we approach the holiday, Giving Thanks and
Thanksgiving. Our activities will focus on
Thanksgiving and gratitude, with lots of fun
crafts that celebrate this season of
thankfulness. We’ll continue our daily Circle
Time, where we’ll work on calendar skills,
discuss the weather, and engage in classroom
discussions that foster community and
communication. In addition to our themed
activities, we’ll be continuing our phonics and
math lessons, which the children are truly
enjoying. Our lessons will be hands-on,
incorporating songs and stories that make
learning fun and interactive. We look forward
to a wonderful month filled with exploration,
creativity, and opportunities to express
gratitude! Happy November!

NOVEMBER

Annual Food Drive

Monthly Theme

Important Dates

Star of the Month

Congratulations to our 
Pre-K Stars of the Month,

Calvin, Lincoln,
Abby, & Cameron

HAPPY BIRTHDAY TO RYAN O., CALVIN, &

ELLIOTTE WHO TURN 4 THIS MONTH!! :)



PRE-K 4
STAR OF THE MONTH

We are thrilled to recognize Calvin as our Star of the Month in Miss Lesley’s class!
Calvin is an enthusiastic learner who brings such joy to our classroom every day.

He enters with the biggest smile and a positive attitude that truly brightens the room.
Calvin has already made so many wonderful friends and gets along wonderfully with
everyone. His friendly and kind nature shines through as he always checks in on his

friends, ready to lend a helping hand whenever needed. He is incredibly lovable
and sweet, and his caring spirit is truly heartwarming. Everyone agrees that Calvin is
absolutely adorable! He is also very hard working. He always tries his hardest and

sets a fantastic example for his classmates. Miss Lesley can always count on him to
be a great role model. His dedication to learning is evident, and he’s already making

impressive progress this school year, especially with his fine motor skills. Whether
he’s coloring, making crafts, building with small objects, or writing, Calvin approaches

each activity with enthusiasm! We are so grateful to have such a happy and
friendly young man in our Bunny Bunch family. Keep shining, Calvin!

You are doing an amazing job! We love you!!!



PRE-K 4
STAR OF THE MONTH

We are excited to celebrate Lincoln as our Star of the Month in Miss Lesley’s class! Lincoln
has been a cherished member of the Bunny Bunch family since he was just four months

old, and it has been a joy to watch him grow into the handsome and kind young man he is
today. Always full of joy and smiles, Lincoln lights up the classroom with his infectious
laughter and quick-to-smile, happy demeanor. He is a wonderful helper to his friends,

always ready to lend a hand and make others feel welcome in their classroom. His sweet
nature and ability to make others smile make him a wonderful part of our class. Lincoln

loves to learn and actively engages in all lessons. He’s been doing a fantastic job with his
writing, especially his name, showing great progress and enthusiasm. His interest in what

the class is learning and his eagerness to learn more is truly inspiring. Outside of
academics, Lincoln loves to have fun, especially building with the big blocks. He creates
elaborate and impressive towers that showcase his creativity and skill. His athleticism

shines during outdoor play, where he takes great pride in his fast running and energetic
play. We are so proud of you, Lincoln! Your sweet spirit and determination make you an

amazing role model, and we are thrilled to have you in our class. Keep shining bright!



PRE-K 4
STAR OF THE MONTH

We are thrilled to announce Abby as our Star of the Month in Miss Kristen's class! Abby joined
the Bunny Bunch family when she was three years old and quickly captured all our hearts with
her bright personality and joyful spirit. This year in Pre-K 4, Abby is continuing to shine! She is

not only an exceptional listener but also an enthusiastic learner. Her love for learning is evident
as she happily participates during circle time. She is always ready to get into centers where she
shows us how hard working and motivated she is! Abby’s writing skills are very impressive, she
writes her name beautifully and loves practicing her letters. Her artistic talents shine through in
her wonderful drawings and creative crafts, which she is always so happy to do! She loves the

learning centers but also loves to have fun! Whether she’s playing pretend in the kitchen
center, creating with playdough, or building with legos, Abby is happy and full of smiles! Abby is
meeting each goal we set for her and constantly impresses us. What makes Abby even more

special is her fun-loving personality. She is friendly, kind, and silly, making friends with
everyone in class. Abby loves to spread happiness, always willing to help others and creating
lovely pictures for her friends and teachers that bring smiles all around.  Keep shining bright

and sharing your wonderful spirit with everyone Abby! We love you!!!



PRE-K 4
STAR OF THE MONTH

We are excited to celebrate Cameron as our Star of the Month in Miss Kristen's class!
Cameron joined us in September, but it feels like he’s been a part of the Bunny Bunch
family forever. He has made a fantastic adjustment to preschool life and we are very

proud of him. As an excellent listener and role model, Miss Kristen can always count on him
to make the right choices. His intelligence shines through in his work; he writes his name

wonderfully and impresses us with his coloring and drawings. We are constantly amazed
by the detail and creativity he puts into his projects, especially in our class books. Cameron
always takes his time and tries his best, which is inspiring to everyone around him. Beyond

his artistic talents, Cameron is known for his kindness. He loves to share and is always
ready to make his friends laugh and smile. Cameron’s big heart is evident in how he

interacts with his friends and how sweet he is to his teachers. He also loves to have fun!
Whether he’s zooming toy cars around, creating something neat with playdough, or

building incredible towers with Legos or magnet tiles, Cameron brings joy and creativity to
our classroom. With his adorable smile and lovable personality, Cameron truly brightens

our days. Keep shining and being your amazing self Cameron! We love you!!!


